
**ATTENTION ALL NEW QUESTERS MEMBERS** 

 

If you are a new Quester member as of June 1st, 2014 thorough May 31st, 

2015, the State Executive Board has something very special for you. 

 

**New members as of June 1st 2014 to May 31st, 2015 will receive free registration 

at their first State meeting during the member’s first year!! Registration will be paid 

by the State only after verification of these memberships by the State Treasurer, 

Pat Horanberg.** 

 

Here’s how it works: When you fill out your registration form, just put “New 

Member” for the registration fee on the form, and do not pay that fee. The Hosting 

Chapters will verify your eligibility with the state treasurer.   

 

Come see how fun it is to meet fellow Questers while gaining new knowledge 

and seeing new places. 


